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 QTSO MEMORANDUM 
MEMO 
NUMBER: 2023-014 
TO: QIES State Coordinators 
CC: CMS Central and Regional Office Contacts 
FROM: QIES Technical Support Office 
DATE: MARCH 30, 2023 
SUBJECT: CMS NETWORK CHANGES AFFECTING ASPEN REVISION 

This is a revision to memo 2023-014 to reflect a change in the expected downtimes on 
Saturday April 1 for CMS network changes. 
Due to required migration of CMS Network circuits, a brief interruption of network 
connectivity is expected between the hours of 10a ET and 5:30p ET on Saturday, April 
1, 2023. This interruption may affect ASPEN connectivity for your agency’s users during 
this time period. 
This memo is for awareness only and please share with potentially affected users. No 
other action is required on your part. 
If you have any questions concerning this information, please contact the QTSO Help 
Desk at help@qtso.com or call 1 (888) 477-7876. 
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